
EL DORADO COUNTY PROBATION DEPARTMENT 
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Supervisors 

FROM: Nikki Moeszinger, Chief Fiscal Officer 

DATE: July 5, 2022 

R E :  Retroactive Contract- EDCOE Agreement# 6648 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide a detailed timeline with justification as to the 
retroactive nature of the agreement with El Dorado County Office of Education (EDCOE). 

Agreement# 6648 with EDCOE has been in discussion since December 3, 2021, at which time 
all participating agencies agreed to move forward with a new agreement. After multiple back and 
forth discussions regarding the budget pages, staffing changes, and routing for internal County 
approvals, the agreement was approved for finalization on June 7, 2022. The agreement was 
entered into FENIX for workflow/approvals on June 8, 2022. With the Term of July 1, 2022, 
through June 30, 2025, this agreement will be retroactive by the time all approvals are complete 
and the Department is able to bring it before the Board of Supervisors in July/August 2022. 

Brian J. Richart, Chief Probation Officer 
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